
 
Monday, 3 Enniskó:wa / March, 2008 

The following is a brief synopsis of the latest Council Meeting  
 
 
 
Attendance  
In - Chiefs Mike Delisle, Peggy Mayo-Standup, Peter Paul, Melvin Zacharie, Johnny 
Montour, Martin Leborgne, Rhonda Kirby, John Dee Delormier, Warren Lahache, 
Kenneth McComber.  
Absent - Mike Bush (unknown).  
 
Also present: Executive Director Alana Rice and OCC Interim Coordinator Melanie 
Gilbert. 
 
Housekeeping 
 
Chiefs Out of Office 
Several chiefs will be on vacation next week. Grand Chief Delisle informed the table of 
an upcoming meeting with Quebec Native Affairs Minister Benoit Pelletier to follow up on 
the Seigneury file.   
 
 
The following agenda items were discussed: 
 
Litigation Case 
Chief and Council met with MCK Legal services to discuss a specific case of litigation. 
Due to the nature of the discussion and the privacy of the individual, no information will 
be released at this time. 
 
Chiefs’ Priorities Presentation 
Office of the Council of Chiefs Interim Coordinator Melanie Gilbert was in to present an 
update on the status of the Chiefs’ priorities. (These were the priorities set by Chief and 
Council following an extensive survey on the topic created by community members and 
filled out by over 300 people). Many of the OCC staff were present for the discussions. It 
was decided that specific follow up is needed in the area of electoral reform. 
 


